
Payment Option Update
Effective 11:59 p.m. Eastern on Monday, June 23, 2025,
the City of Eastman will no longer accept eChecks/EFT

payments online through Xpress Bill Pay. This includes
any payments (scheduled, recurring, one-time, or

otherwise) that require a customer to enter his/her bank
account and routing information. THIS DOES NOT

IMPACT ANY DEBIT OR CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS NOR
ANY HANDWRITTEN OR PHYSICAL CHECKS.

Debit and credit cards will continue to be accepted both
online and in-person for the posted fee, as will any

handwritten or physical checks mailed to, presented at,
or dropped in the box at City Hall.

If you used this method in the past for recurring
payments, please visit your online Xpress Bill Pay

account to ensure you do not miss a payment and have
sufficient payment information listed for your next bill

due date. If you have any questions about this
information, please contact City Hall at 478-374-7721.

For questions regarding setting up a new account or
changing your payment information, please contact

Xpress Bill Pay directly at 1-888-263-2191.
Thank you for your understanding!

No More eChecks/EFT Payments


